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The entry requirements for players to compete at the Mark Bates Ltd Cadet, U17 and Junior National
Championships this season have changed.

In light of the cancellation of the planned Chandlers 4* this month and the London 4* in January, the minimum
requirement for players to compete at the Nationals will be participation at ONE 4* event, rather than two.

The Mark Bates Ltd Cadet, U17 and Junior Nationals take place in Nottingham on the weekend of April 30-May 1,
2022.
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